Miss K Morley BEng (Hons), MEd Chief Executive Officer



December 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians.

As you know, Mr Higgins has been recovering from a health condition since October 2023. It is with sadness we announce that he will be taking medical retirement with effect the 31st December 2024. On behalf of the Trustees, I would like to both thank him for his extraordinary work and commitment and to also wish him well for the future.

It is with pleasure though that I can also announce that Mr Mayle has been appointed as the new Headteacher from 1st January 2025. Mr Mayle has served commendably as Acting Head Teacher since October 2023 and the Trustees, and I know he will continue to uphold the values of your school.

Miss Beever will also remain in her role as Acting Deputy Headteacher, providing vital support to the academy and your families in the coming months. In fact, the entire Brambles team remain dedicated to supporting your children and the wider community during this period of change.

We appreciate your continued support, care and collaboration, as we navigate this next chapter of Brambles development together.

Thank you for your understanding and partnership.

Yours faithfully

Miss Katrina Morley

Chief Executive Officer